Vacancy on Nettleton Parish Council
Nettleton Parish Council seeks to co-opt a person to serve as a Parish Councillor for the remainder of the current term of office, which is due to end when local elections take place in May 2021. 
To be eligible you will need to live in, or have a business in, the Parish which consists of the villages of Burton, Nettleton and West Kington plus adjacent hamlets.
The Parish Council meets once per month, currently remotely on Zoom with some councillors telephoning in.   It’s role is to consider matters that affect residents such as planning applications and highways issues.  To be considered you will need to be prepared to participate remotely using Zoom, until such time as face-to-face meetings can be held.  Zoom is a video conferencing facility, which also has a phone-in option.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to be considered please contact either the Clerk, Sheila Parker, or the Chairman, David Kerr, by Tuesday 9th December 2020.  Please include a brief note about yourself, including any relevant experience and what you could bring to the Parish Council.
clerk@nettleton-pc.gov.uk  
daviddkerr@hotmail.com 
If you would like to know more about the Parish Council’s activities, see the Parish Council website www.nettleton-pc.gov.uk  where you can also find contact details for current Councillors.
